
From: katbarton02@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katherine Barton
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:50:01 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Education is one of the most important investments for communities. We need more funding for education so that
everyone can reach their full potential and become productive members of society. I have spent many hours working
in Oregon public schools, and have seen first hand how much they are struggling from a lack of funding. I have also
worked in public schools in other states, and so have seen how much students benefit when schools have the funding
they need. Please please fund Oregon schools!!

Sincerely,
Katherine Barton
1705 SE Ellis St  Portland, OR 97202-5114
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